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The Community Association has been asked to remind residents that it is unsafe to
cross the main road between the Swan Inn and the Junlor SChool other: than on the’
Pelican Crossing.

Apart from the obvious hazards - mothers of young chlldren have pointed- out that 1t is -
a bad example.to set.

Please use the Cr0351ng - even if it takes you Just a- llttle out of your way.

Welcome to our new Policeman and his bride of one year. They are P.C. Chris Jones and -
his wife Ldsley.

P.C. Jones is no stranger to Clwyd as he was born in Prestatyn. For the past two years
the couple have been ‘living in Holyhead where P.C. Jones was stationed. He has five

i ars service with the Police Force under his belt-and is. looklng forward to a long
and happy stay in our village. : -

If you have need of our 'bobby's' services his telephone number is MOLD 3993 and he
says that he and his wife look forward to meeting everyone in time.

We for our part hope to make his life easier by promising to try and stay out of
trouble,

Many thanks to all those who joined us on our Carol Singing Tour of the village.
Thanks to you and to the generosity of all those who contrlbuted the sum of £25 was
collected.

The Association has decided that the proceeds will be divided equally between the Fire
Service Benevolent Fundd and Wrexham Maelor Hospital,

Holiday --as mentioned in the last edition of the Newsletter the Association is
anxious to hear from people who would be interested in going on a group holiday from
the village, Just to remind you - the destination is Spain in early October this year.
and the cost is likely to be in the region of £130 - £150.

Unless there is sufficient interest then we will not be going ahead with the idea.

If you are interested in Jjoining us or would like further details please contact one
of the following people :-

— Monica Biggin MOLD 4615
Olive Sweetman MOLD 3681
Graham Davies MOLD 59448

GWERNYMYNYDD SCHOOL

Parents have elected two representatives to the school's Governing Body - Kathleen
Bradshaw and Feter Xime.

Other Governors are Olive Sweetman (Chairman), William Grove (Vice-Chairman), Head
Teacher Alan Jones (Secretary), Councillor Gwilym Roberts, Meryl Hayes, Malcolm
Watts, Lesley Williams, John Seddon and Blair McDowell,

The next meeting of the Governors is on Tuesday, March 27th.

GUIDES

The Guides urgently require Guide blouses, neckerchiefs, hats and hand books (o0ld
and new edition).



.
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YOUTH CLUB

The A.G.M. of Gwernymynydd Youth Club will be held on Tuesday, 31st January at 7-30 pm

in the Village Centre,
New Committee members are needed. Parents and anyone interested in the Club are
welcome to attend. :

BUSINESS & PRCFESSIONAL WOMEN'S CLUB - MOLD & DISTRICT BRANCH

From Thursday, 5th January, the above organisation will meet on the first and thlrd
Thursdays of every month, and not on Tuesdays as previously.

Meetings are at 7-30 pm at the Daniel Owen Centre, Mold and new comers w111 be very '

welcome,
In case the title is mlsleadlng, perhaps it should be explalned that housewives and
those who have retired are amongst the members,
Further details and the New Year's programme can be obtained from ‘the Club Publicity
Officer :=-

Mrs. Bunty Xnowles on MOLD 58108 -~ best before 9<30 am or after 6 pm.



